
 

 

 

26th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

RE: Emergency Services Non-uniform Day 3rd December 2021 

In honour of Emergency Services, we will be fundraising for the 999 Cenotaph on 

the 3rd December 2021 to help build the UK’s first monument to honour the NHS 

and the Emergency Services. 

On Friday 3rd December 2021, Secondary pupils will be able to wear colours of; 

blue, green, red or orange (the colours of the emergency service) and Primary 

pupils to dress up as; a firemen/women, policemen/women, nurse or doctors.  

We would appreciate a donation of £1.50 per pupil for this day. All the money will 

be donated towards making the national monument. 

We hope you are able to support this event. We have in the past been 

overwhelmed by your generosity and we thank you for all of your continued 

support. 

 

Kind Regards, 
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